Good Afternoon Families!

Here are a few messages for Monday, January 19th, 2015. 

-Grade 6 French Oral Proficiency Interviews:  The Assessment and Evaluation Branch of the Department of Education and Early Childhood Development is currently planning French oral proficiency evaluations involving a random sample of Grade 6 students in the Anglophone sector. Information will be sent home next week with the selected students in preparation for the Oral Proficiency Interview.    
-Chess Club:  Elementary & Middle School students interested in Chess Club are welcome to join the club on Fridays during lunch in Mme. Sophie Robitaille-Crowley’s class B105 
[bookmark: _GoBack]-Grade 7 & 8 School Trip payments:  The $100 installment for our end of the year trip is due at the end of January. 

-There is a Middle School dance scheduled for Thursday, January 22, from 6:30pm-8:30 pm. The cost of the dance is $5.00. 

-Friday Fitness this week is Zumba for Kids with Pamela Golding. 

-French Immersion Information for Gr. 2 and Gr. 5 Parents/Guardians – Please see tables below and mark your calendars if interested in attending an information session on the early FI program (for current gr. 2 parents) and the late FI program (for current gr. 5 parents) as registration for next year will be taking place soon.

Grade 3 Early FI Parent Information Session – see below
Wednesday, February 4  at Millidgeville North School   6:30 P.M.		

Grade 6 Late FI Parent Information Session – see below
Tuesday February 17   Princess Elizabeth School 6:30 PM


-Home and School Committee meeting will take place on Tuesday, January 20, 2015 at 6:30pm. 

-PSSC Meeting will take place on Thursday, Jan 22 at 7pm. 

Have a nice day!

Michael Whelton 
